
Wednesday 20th March 2024

Year 1-8 Netball Season 2024

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Welcome back to another year of netball at Elim Christian College Mt Albert. With the Netball season

beginning shortly in Term 2, we are beginning to gather student interest and put teams together. If

your child is interested in playing netball for school this year, please fill out the online registration

form at the bottom of this letter.

Venue: Windmill Park, 48 Windmill Road, Epsom, Auckland 1023

Cost: TBC

Transport: Individual responsibility - no official school transport will be provided.

The grades available are as follows:

Age Group Match day Possible game times Game times Court size

Year 1
Year 2

Thursday afternoons
beginning 16th May

4pm / 4:45pm 2 x 10min halves 1/3 court

Year 3
Year 4

Thursday afternoons
beginning 16th May

4pm / 4:55pm / 5:50pm 4 x 8min quarters 2/3 court

Year 5
Year 6

Wednesday afternoons
Beginning 15th May

4pm / 4:45pm / 5:30pm
/ 6:15pm

4 x 8min quarters Full court

Year 7
Year 8

Monday afternoons
beginning 6th May

4pm / 5pm / 6pm / 7pm
4 x 10min
quarters

Full court

Parent help needed:

To enable these teams to go ahead, we are looking for parents and adults to put their hands up to

volunteer. There is a need particularly in the areas of team managing, coaching and umpiring as our

school continues to grow.

Being a team manager looks like:

- Being an adult presence at the game to help organise the students

- Communicating with team parents - game times, cancellations, etc

- Liaising with Elim Mt Albert staff

- Coaching experience is a bonus but not required

- Umpiring (only when needed - courses available for those interested in learning how to

umpire)

Being a coach looks like:

- Coaching the team (possibly after school practices).



If you would like to get involved or have any questions please get in contact, we would love to hear

from you. All volunteers will be required to obtain police clearance from the school before the

season starts. Please visit the school office for more information about police vetting, or email at

office@elimmtalbert.school.nz.

Netball Online Registration Form: Please complete this form to register your child for the season.

https://forms.gle/UgQT7rcJRzRhfTzX7

If you have any questions, feel free to get in contact.

Yours sincerely,

Mr SamMacKenzie

Year 9-13 Physical Education teacher

sport@elimmtalbert.school.nz

https://forms.gle/UgQT7rcJRzRhfTzX7
mailto:sam.mackenzie@elimmtalbert.school.nz

